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RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2016 

BOARD ROOM 
6735 MAGNOLIA AVENUE, RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA 

 
CALL MEETING TO ORDER 
Mr. Tom Hunt, Board President, called the Board meeting to order at 8:05 a.m. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
Mr. Tom Hunt, Board President; Mr. Brent Lee, Board Vice President; Mrs. Patricia 
Lock-Dawson, Board Clerk; Mrs. Kathy Allavie, Member; and Dr. Angelov Farooq, 
Member. 
 
Also present were District Superintendent, Dr. David C. Hansen; and other interested 
citizens. 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
The Pledge of Allegiance to our flag was led by Board President Mr. Tom Hunt. 
 
SECTION A – Bond Feasibility Tracking Study – Survey Report 
Mr. Robert Beatty, President, Notre Dame High School, shared comments encouraging 
the Board members to move forward with a Bond. 
 
Dr. Kirk Lewis, Assistant Superintendent, Operations, introduced Dr. Timothy 
McLarney, True North Research, who reviewed a PowerPoint sharing the findings from 
the feasibility tracking survey that was conducted in late January 2016.  There was an 
opportunity for Board members to ask questions and receive feedback. 
 
SECTION B – CONCLUSION 
B.1 Board Members’ Comments 
There were no comments from the Board members. 
 
Adjournment 
Mr. Hunt adjourned the Public Session at 8:56 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
Patricia Lock-Dawson 
Clerk 
Board of Education 


